## **Wendy Strangeway**

From:

Sally Brown

Sent:

09 July 2016 19:26

To:

Planning

Subject:

Planning responses from Rosedale Parish Council June 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

I am unsure if the following information has been past to you while I have been on holiday but for full transparency please find below the extract from the draft minutes for the June Ordinary meeting of Council

NYM/2016/0346/FL erection of timber shed, Hillyard Cottage, Daleside Road, Rosedale East

The Council raised concerns over the size and impact on neighbours suggesting that the shed could be better placed elsewhere on site.

No objection

Sally Brown

West View, Queen Street, Gillamoor YO62 7HU 07802 788 479 01751 430 053



The Clerk works part time and your email may not be answered immediately if your message is urgent please contact by telephone.